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The University of South Africa (Unisa) College of Economic and Management Sciences, will be 

hosting a 2019 budget discussion in Pretoria. 

 

The panel discussion will be chaired by the Executive Dean, Professor Thomas Mogale. Unisa 

College of Economic and Management Science, and share views on the following topical 

issues:  

• The effect of budget on individuals, households and the economy 

• National revenue in the context of budget allocations 

• The effect on the management challenges of the State Owned Enterprises (SOEs)  

• The impact on current low growth challenges 

• Reducing Regional disparities 

 

The panel discussion will take place as follows: 

Date: 23 February 2019 

Time:  08:30 for 09:00 

Venue: Bamboo Hall, 3rd floor, Kgorong Building, Unisa, Preller St, Muckleneuk, Pretoria 

 

Members of the media are invited to attend the event. 

 

For RSVP and interview request please contact Ms. Ilze Crous (Communication and Marketing 

Specialist) Unisa College of Economic and Management Sciences on 012 429 4797 / 

crousme@unisa.ac.za                      

   

 

- Ends- 
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